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Christmas Program 2016 
Sunday, December 18th 

 
Be a part of this year’s intergenerational Christmas program during 
worship on December 18th.  It will be an interactive family worship 
experience, where everyone has a part to play!  For logistical reasons, 
everyone will need to enter the building through the Sunday School 
foyer doors (next set of doors to the left of the front doors to the 
sanctuary).  Follow the signs from there! 

Youth Group Christmas Caroling 
Sunday, December 11th 

2:30 – 6:00 p.m. 
Grades 6-12 

 

 
 

Singers & Instrumentalists Welcome! 

 

We will meet in and return to the side parking lot of 

the church.  Additional drivers may be needed. 

 

Students who are interested in going should contact 

Julie or Michele to confirm their participation so that 

enough drivers are arranged for. 

 

Event Coordinators: 

Julie Boyer (rjstexas2001@aol.com) & 

 Michele Kozy (kozyminks@yahoo.com)  

 

 

January Youth Group Event 

Spend an afternoon with your friends 

at a local trampoline park! More 

information will be available in the 

January Newsletter. 

Reverse Advent Calendar 

Students received and decorated a box in 

Sunday School in November to use for this 

project.  If your child did not receive a box, 

please see their teacher.  Boxes can be returned 

to church beginning January 1
st
.  All donated 

items will go to Jordan’s Food Pantry. 
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Spaghetti Dinner Results 

Thanks to your generosity, the Spaghetti Dinner raised $760 for the students at Lincoln 

Leadership Academy Charter School, where the 93% of students live at the federal poverty 

level.  This money will be spent on items that will be donated to the school market where 

students can spend “paw points” they have earned on items they can give as gifts for their 

family this holiday season.  Below is a thank you posted to Facebook by LLACS’s music 

teacher, Kaela Bitting, who stopped by the dinner to extend her personal thanks.  

 

“I am so moved by the fellowship that lives in the congregation of Jordan Lutheran Church! It was 
heartwarming to discuss what Lincoln Leadership Academy's mission is, and to see so many people support 
the youth ministry in their efforts to help the students of Lincoln…”  


